
	

St. Maarten, 14.02.2017 

 

Port St. Maarten and Walter Plantz Square 
Spread Valentine’s Day Cheer 
 
February 14, 2017 – PORT ST. MAARTEN – In the spirit of Valentine’s 
Day, red roses were given out to the ladies and customers at Port St. 
Maarten, the Walter Plantz Square (WPS) and at the St. Maarten’s Senior 
Citizens Home at St. John’s Estate, as a loving gesture and giving back to 
the community on this special day of the year.   
 
Valentine’s Day comes once a year where one expresses their love for our significant others and sweethearts by 
giving Valentine’s cards, sending flowers, and doing romantic things, but this should be done every single day of 
the year.   

Port St. Maarten Management values its employees and customers every single day, and wishes them a Happy 
Valentine’s Day.  

    

PHOTO CUTLINE: Port St. Maarten and WPS spread Valentine’s Day cheer. 
For further questions, please contact: comments@portofstmaarten.com 
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